ATTACHMENT E

February 23 2023

Mr. Chase Hales, Planner 1 City of Phoenix Planning Department 200 West Washington Street Phoenix, Arizona 85003

Re: Phoenix Lock Safe Storage Case # Z-2-23 and #Z-SP-1-23

Dear Members of the Phoenix North Mountain Village Committee, Phoenix Planning Commission and Phoenix City Council members,

I am in favor of and support the Rezone Case Z-2-23 and Special Permit Case Z-SP-1-23 for Lock Safe Storage located at the southwest corner of Cactus Road and 49th Drive which will allow the site to develop with an indoor storage facility with a height waiver up to 40' tall and some outdoor storage. We find the proposed site plan and elevations to address our concerns about traffic, lighting and height and helps address existing issues with transients and encampments accessing our community from the floodway parcels and canal. The proposed landscaping, perimeter wall and lighting will provide a positive addition to our area.

Again, we are in support of this proposed use and proposed entitlements.

Please contact me with any questions at:

Name Cristopher Ruiz

Address: 12010 N. 49th Dr.

Ph:602-446-7522

E-mail: Chriszacarias 12 Ognail. com

Thank you.

garfa

February 232023

Mr. Chase Hales, Planner 1
City of Phoenix Planning Department
200 West Washington Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85003

Re: Phoenix Lock Safe Storage Case # Z-2-23 and #Z-SP-1-23

Dear Members of the Phoenix North Mountain Village Committee, Phoenix Planning Commission and Phoenix City Council members,

I am in favor of and support the Rezone Case Z-2-23 and Special Permit Case Z-SP-1-23 for Lock Safe Storage located at the southwest corner of Cactus Road and 49th Drive which will allow the site to develop with an indoor storage facility with a height waiver up to 40' tall and some outdoor storage. We find the proposed site plan and elevations to address our concerns about traffic, lighting and height and helps address existing issues with transients and encampments accessing our community from the floodway parcels and canal. The proposed landscaping, perimeter wall and lighting will provide a positive addition to our area.

Again, we are in support of this proposed use and proposed entitlements.

Please contact me with any questions at:

Name: Priscilla Herrera

Address: 12005 N 49M Dr. Glandale AZ 65304

Ph: 435-363-5943

E-mail: cilla herrera 04@ icloud. Com

Thank you.

P Wsulla Henra